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THE FACULTY’S WAR MEMORIAL

Towards the end of 1949 the Council decided that the War
Memorial in the Faculty Hall which commemorated those who gave
their lives and those who served in the 1914-1918 War * should be
re-designed to include only the names of those who lost their lives
in that War and to incorporate the names of those who fell in the
1939-1945 War. A Committee was appointed to consider how best
to give effect to this decision, and as a result of the Committee’s
deliberations a new Memorial was erected in the Hall in 1952, A
photograph (in colour) of the new Memorial will be found on the
opposite page.

The design was arranged by the Committee in collaboration with
Mr. G. Lindsay Auldjo Jamieson, F.R.I.A.S., L.R.I.B.A., and the
work was carried out by Scott Morton Ltd. of Edinburgh. The
panel is of Scots oak, with the names carved in ‘ sunk-raised
channels ; the panel is surmounted by the Faculty Arms (duplicated)
and various emblems, the thistle (duplicated), the poppy and the
lily. The new Memorial occupies the site in the Hall formerly used
for the old one, and the ebony framework which surrounded the
first Memorial has again been used for this purpose. The doors
which enclosed the first Memorial have been dispensed with, so that
the Memorial is always visible.

* See T'.F.A. 9, page 63
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